
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Plympton                                                                                  Term: Spring   2 

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

It’s Easter and unbelievably, we are 

half way through the year!  

 

In Plympton Class, we have been 

working hard to practise the skills we 

continue to develop across as many 

settings as we can. We have been out 

and about lots and have enjoyed a 

variety of activities including RDA, 

swimming, shopping, walks, music, 

café visits and other exciting things in 

our local community.  

 

With Spring well on the way, it has 

been great to see the changes in our 

allotment spaces at Growing2Gether. 

Over recent months, we have spent 

time preparing our beds, creating 

composting bins and planting bulbs 

and seeds. We were very pleased to 

see the shoots of some of the 

vegetables and flowers, despite a 

pesky rabbit sneaking under the 

netting and going for a dig!  

 

As we look forwards to next term, we 

have many things to look forward to. 

We have decided that our next mini-

project will be to organise an 

afternoon tea for parents and friends 

to attend. It would be lovely to see as 

many people as possible to celebrate 

our hard work and eat cake! Details to 

follow. 

Wishing you a wonderful Easter.  

The Plympton Team 

  

                                                     

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
                                  

Plympton’s WOW moments:  

Thomas, we have loved you swimming with us 

this term and seeing you have such a fantastic 

time!   

Finlay, the way you continued to grow in your 

independence has been really impressive, 

from finding an adult to give your coat, to 

showing increased acceptance during teeth 

brushing.  

Ben, you have been a budding master chef 

and show great skill in the kitchen with 

increasing independence.  

Harry, you have been working really hard at 

Growing2Gether. It has been fantastic seeing 

you working with lots of different students and 

communicating beautifully.   

Tuesday 23rd April - First Day of Term 5 

Monday 6th – May Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th May – Last Day of Term 5 

Monday 3rd June – First Day back term 6 


